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EMN — EUROPEAN MEAT NETWORK

Mr. Frans TIMMERMANS
Vice President - European Green Deal
European Commission

Brussels, 30t September2021

Dear Mr. Timmermans,

AsIN of the European Meat Network (EMN), I would like to invite you to our next meeting,
which will be held on Friday 22nd October 2021, in the morning.

EMN is a non-profit network composed of the most important European meat industries involved in
the slaughtering and processing of beef, pork, lamb and poultry meat. Representing these industries
in the Network, and at meetings, are only thei

The purpose of the group is to strengthen the long-term position of the European meat sector and to
create a forum for discussions on recent developments in the regulatory status of the meat sector.

EMN meets twice a year with experts from the EU Institutions to discuss the intentions and the
commitments towards important issues that might have consequences on the meat sector. Our
meetings are very informal, limited to Members, and consist of an exchange of views between EMN
members and high officials from the European Commission and other EU Institutions.

Since 2004, EMN members meet regularly with Commissioners and high officials of the European
Commission and the Council, along with Members of the European Parliament.

Iwould like to invite you thus, to our meeting that will be held on 2274 October 2021, in order to have
an informal exchange of views with Members on the perspectives for the European agriculture and

agri-food production in the context of the European Green Deal.

Furthermore, it would be a great honor if you could also join us to our informal dinner organized
on Thursday 21st October, starting with a welcome cocktail at 19.00.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

European Meat Network
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